	Accepting Challenges Together
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  Pinetree Secondary School
          THE HOWL
                

Tuesday, September 02, 2025   


Welcome Back Everyone!!!

Course Change Request form will open today at 4:00 pm on Pinetree’s website.  This is the only way that you can request a course change!

Senior Boys Soccer Tryouts
Reminder: Senior Boys Soccer Tryouts are on Tuesday, September 9th, Thursday, September 11th and (Tuesday September 16th - if needed). Students, please scan the QR code posted in the foyer and around the school for more details and signup. For further information, contact Mr. De Angelis.  Don’t miss your chance to be part of the team!

Tomorrow’s Schedule:
	Block One	7:45 - 9:00 am
	Block Two	9:05 – 10:13 am
	Block Three	11:11 – 12:19 pm
	LUNCH		12:19 – 12:59 pm
	Block Four	12:59 – 2:07 pm
	Block Five	2:12 – 3:20 pm
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